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February is School Based Health Center Awareness Month 
Two Locations Available for Teen Health Services 

 
The St. Clair County Health Department proudly supports School Based Health Center Awareness 

Month. Our adolescent health clinic, Teen Health Center, now referred to as Teen Health, has 

expanded! Services are now provided at two locations, Port Huron and Algonac.  

 

Teen Health – Algonac is located within Algonac Jr/Sr. High School. Open Mondays 10:00am – 

6:30pm and Tuesday through Friday 8:00am to 4:30pm. Counseling services are available for 

Algonac students in grades 7-12. 

 
Teen Health- Port Huron is located at 2215 Court St, Port Huron, MI 48060, on the campus of Port 

Huron High School. Open Mondays 10:00am – 6:30pm and Tuesday through Friday 8:00am to 

4:30pm. The Port Huron location also offers primary care services including physicals, immunizations, 

STD testing, and counseling services for adolescents 10-21 years of age. 

 

Both clinics accept insurance and are committed to reducing financial barriers for cash paying clients.  

 
For more information or to make an appointment at either location call (810) 987-1311. Visit 

www.scchealth.co and follow us on social media @scchdmi to learn more about Health Department 

services.  
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